
 HSPS Updates

HSPS Homecoming 2025

The homecoming parade is this Friday at 5 p.m.
All students must ride HSPS floats. There will be two floats.  
Students should be dressed up. 
Students should be at the High School by 4:30 for lineup. We
are usually at the front of the line.  
We will have candy but you may bring candy for your child to
add to his / her bucket. 
Your child should wear their crown if he or she received one
last week. We will have new sashes for everyone tomorrow.
School will dismiss at 1 p.m. on tomorrow.
Shirts should have received their Hawk wear on yesterday.
Students may wear them on Friday to school.


